
 
 
IFA ANNOUNCES PLANS FOR ITS 2014 FINANCIAL ADVISER CONFERENCE 
 
IFA is pleased to announce that its 2014 Financial Adviser Conference will be held in Auckland 
on 22-24 July 2014. The IFA will be presenting a high level conference programme for all 
financial advisers in professional practice. The conference will feature practice sessions, 
workshops, plenary sessions, international speakers, and more. The focus of the conference will 
be providing key tools and information to assist financial advisers in delivering to their clients 
and running their businesses. It will also be providing CPD accredited content. 
 
In 2013, as part of our ongoing commitment to grow the value of content for our members, IFA 
collaborated with Portfolio Construction Forum to present our conference and their Symposium 
as a consecutive, single venue event. For 2014, the strengths of the 2013 collaboration have 
been utilised to put together two pinnacle events. The Symposium will be held in Auckland in 
May and the IFA Conference in Auckland in July. This format gives advisers more opportunities 
to access quality presentations and brings together the experts to assist financial advisers to 
take their businesses to the next level. 
IFA and PortfolioConstruction Forum continue their commitment to be strong supporters of 
both programmes and look forward to continuing to work together over the coming year for 
the benefit of members. 
 
Further details about the conference will be provided in due course, mark your diary now! 
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